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CIRCULAR

Department of Civil Engineering, College of Engineering, Thiruvananthapuram is
conducting a symposium on 23" J anuary 2016 on “Bridging the Gap: Theory and Practice
in Pavement Engineering”. Al Superintending Engineers of Corporations should
compulsorily attend the symposium. The interested senior Engineer\s of LSGD can also
attend the same. The official invitation letter is attached along with. Those officers who

are participating the symposium are directed to intimate the same to this office.

——

Chief Engineer
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To

The Chyef Engineey
L2aD

-

Dear Sir,

Greetings from Transportation Engineering Research Centre

(TRC), College of Engineering Trivandrum!!!

We are conducting a symposium on 239 Jan 2016
on "Bridging the Gap: Theory and Practice in Pavement
Engineering"”. The main objective of this one day symposium 1s 10
ensure that the fruits of research are properly disseminated to the
stakeholders for the benefit of public. The symposium will be highly
useful to all those involved in various aspects of road construction
like practising engineers, scientists and those from academia. As an
outcome of the symposium, recommendations/suggestions can be
submitted to the Govt. of Kerala for better design. construction, and

maintenance of roads in the State.

It is our pleasure to invite you to this symposium. We shall be
highly obliged if you can participate in this symposium and
contribute towards achieving its goals. This may kindly be considered

as an official invitation.

Thanking You,

Dr. Binu Sara Mathew




